
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2019-M-092 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Resolution from the Township of Tudor and Cashel  

Agenda Date: June 13, 2019 

Attachments: Correspondence 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo No. 2019-M-092; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council supports the resolutions passed by the Council of the Township of Tudor 
and Cashel in their motion to have affordable service delivery for hydro.  
 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Correspondence has been received from the Township of Tudor and Castor regarding their concerns 
about Hydro One cost for service delivery.  
 
The resolution is requesting that Hydro One and the Ontario Energy Board should review its plans 
regarding delivery service to ensure that the cost delivery is fair to everyone.    
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Suzie Fournier 
Municipal Clerk  
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